
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/5/2021 2:21:04 PM

First name: Chris

Last name: john

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: As a full time resident within earshot of the Oregon Dunes Rec area, I strongly disagree with raising

the sound level to accommodate a lack of effort on the ATV and enforcement community to reduce the noise

created. ATV's should be allowed in the dunes but if the noise level is raised then the noise pollution will raise as

well. It is my experience, as a rider, that the sound level threshold is ignored already so increasing it will just

make things worse. Hold riders/manufacturers accountable for meeting the current sound limit. There are

absolutely ways to mitigate exhaust noise without major performance sacrifices. Local residents deserve a break

also...


